
 

 
 

November 25, 2024 

 

Re: Approval of Howard Road to Leon Creek Phase II Transmission Line Project 

Dear Valued Customer, 

In June of 2024, we began the Routing and Siting Process for the Howard to Leon Creek Phase 

II transmission line project. This project will rebuild approximately 1.8 miles of existing 138kV 

transmission line and require 20-50 feet of additional easement to safely operate and maintain 

the lines. This process evaluates the impact of the project, and included an open house, a 

detailed environmental assessment, and a Board Public Input Session.  

This process did not determine the value of your property or the value of an easement if one is 

needed by CPS Energy to construct and operate the facilities. If an easement is necessary 

across your land for the construction and operation of the Project, CPS Energy will contact you 

in the future regarding the necessary easement rights.   

On November 18, 2024, CPS Energy’s Board of Trustees approved the project. 

The transmission line project is needed to keep pace with customer growth and improve 

reliability to existing customers. The projected completion date of the transmission line work is 

May 2026. 

Thank you for your valuable input throughout this process.   

 

Sincerely, 

Andres Salgado Alamo 

Project Manager I 

Email: Howard-LeonProject@cpsenergy.com 

Office: (210) 353-6674 
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